
 

TYPPEX NEWSLETTER 

Special Acknowledgment 
Dr Hannah Murray, our collaborator and grant co-applicant at the University of Oxford, sadly passed away in December 
2023. Hannah was involved in the development of the CBT-ts intervention earlier in the programme. She continued to 
provide valuable advice and support during the trial and will be greatly missed. 

Hey trailblazing researchers and collaborators! Grab a cuppa and look at what TYPPEX have been up to! 

 

 
   

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 

 
 

 As we have reached the end of recruitment, we would like to 
update you on progress and future steps.  

FUTURE OF TYPPEX 
 

➢ Dr Thomas Kabir, our co-applicant representing the McPin Foundation, has moved to a research position at the 

University of Oxford. Thomas has continued to support the programme, and Roya Kamvar is now the key representative 

for McPin on the team. Dr Vanessa Pinfold (McPin co-founder) has also taken an active role in ensuring our partnership 

with McPin continues to flourish. 

NEWS 

Our recently revamped TYPPEX website 
is now live. Check it out! 
https://typpex.co.uk/  

SPOTLIGHT ON…THE WEBSITE! 

Got a bright idea or a burning question for the TYPPEX team? 
Contact us typpex@medschl.cam.ac.uk 

 

Check out our primary outcome recruitment graph     from 

the March 2024 TYPPEX PSC report. 

 

PRIMARY OUTCOME RECRUITMENT 
 

The TYPPEX team attended the 2024 Cambridge Festival on 

16th March for the CAST Day. TYPPEX was the only mental 

health project on that day. We presented the goals of the 

programme and aimed to break the stigma surrounding 

psychotic experiences by demonstrating their universality 

through illusion games. Our 3D illusion animals and the 

hollow Einstein mask were a major success, and it was 

heartening to see so many people actively seeking us out 

and engaging in conversations with us. Check out the recap 

video on our X account (@TYPPEX_Prog) or read the blog 

post on our website for more details! 

CAMBRIDGE FESTIVAL 2024 
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